FORWARD BROADCASTING
OF IOWA

P.O.Box 1330 Waterloo, lowa 50704 Telephone 319-234-2200

August 14, 1981

Mr. Carl W. Dabelstein
8209 W. 78th St.
Overland Park, KS 66204

Dear Mr. Dabelstein,

Thank you for your QSL on our radio station KWLO. Your report is correct
in reference to the program content. The reception you reported is good
considering that the area is in our pattern null. I have sent a coverage
map showing the 0.5 mv/m contours for day and night pattern.

KWLO received its new call Tetters because the station, along with its
sister station KFMW (107.9, 100 KW-ERP), was sold to Forward Communications.
KWLO's former owner, Black Hawk Broadcasting, still owns KWWL-TV and we

— couldn't both have the same call letters.

Good Tuck on your very awarding hobby!

Sincerely,
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Ken Drewes
Chief Engineer
KWLO/KFMW
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